U.S. Department of Justice

Washington, D.C. 20530

Susan B. Long

Transactional Records Access Clearinghouse APR 21 2014

Syracuse University . (Q@(L S< ’(# b —
360 Newhouse 11

Syracuse, NY 13244 ’

RE: Request for receipt and disposition of FOIA requests for JMD from 10/1/2013 to
12/30/2013

Dear Ms. Long:

I am writing on behalf of the Justice Management Division (JMD) of the Department of
Justice to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information (FOIA) request on 4/17/2014.
Your request has been assigned the following tracking number: 2816870.

If you have a question about the status of your FOIA request, you may contact this office at
202-514-3103 during regular business hours (Monday through Friday, 9 AM to 5 PM, eastern
time, excluding federal holidays). Please refer to the assigned tracking number whenever you
contact the Department regarding this request.

Sincerely,

S EU T

Karen E. McFadden
FOIA Contact
Justice Management Division




